
 
   
  

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ORCHESTRA STUDENTS OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO WASHINGTON, 

D.C. AND NEW YORK CITY 
 
The Permian High School Orchestra is requesting to travel to Washington D.C. and 
New York City from May 29 – June 3, 2024.  The orchestra has been invited to perform 
at the US Capital and the Jefferson Memorial. The trip will also include visits to other US 
historical sites, the Smithsonian Museum, the Vietnam Memorial, and the 9/11 
Memorial. The group will consist of approximately 50-70 students and chaperones.  
Preliminary cost projections are $2,500 per participant, and the students will be 
fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the trip will cover all transportation, 
activities, and housing expenses.  Trip insurance is required for all participants. 
 


